ĐỀ THI HỌC KỲ II

ĐỀ 1

Môn: Tiếng Anh Lớp 10

Thời gian: 45 phút

## PART A. PHONOLOGY (1 pt)

		(OLOGI (I pt)	
I. Choose the word whose		` • ′	
Circle the correct an	swer A, B, C or D.	This is an example at	t the beginning (0).
0. A. answer	B. solemn	C. schooling	g D. visit
1. A. straw	B. rousing	C. music	D. compose
2. A. photogra	ph B. Stephen	C. enough	D. cough
3. A. group	B. gift (	C. enough C. golf	D. geography
II. Choose the word who	ose stress pattern is	different from that o	f the others. Circle the
correct answer	A, B, C or D. This i	s an example at the b	beginning (0).
0. A. money	B. army	C. afraid	D. people
1. A. anthem	B. nation	C. peaceful	D. device
PART B	B. GRAMMAR AN	D VOCABULARY	(5 pts)
I. Choose the best answer			- · · -
		example at the begi	
0. Ja	ne often	to bed at 10 p	om.
		C. goes	
1	we take the train	instead of the bus?	- It is faster.
A. How about  2. National part	B. Lets	C. Why not	D. Why don't
2. National par	rk helps to	endange	ered animals.
A. protect	B. produce	C. threaten	D. provide
3. If Minh	enough mon	ey, he would buy a n	ew house in Ha Noi.
A. has	B. had	C. had had	D. has had
		_ the letter for me to	morrow.
A. posting	B. post	C. will post	D. to post
5. I didn't know your fath A. a	ner was in	hospital, so I did	dn't come and visit him.
A. a	B. an	C. the	D. no article
6. Walki	ng 10 miles made h	im	·
A. tiring	B. tired	C. tire	D. to tire
7. Every four years young	people from all ove	er Asia gather togethe	er to in
	Asian (	Games.	
A. compete	B. fight	C. struggle	D. quarrel
8. It was		he go	
A. when	B. that	C. which	D. where
9. Van Cao is on	e of the most well-k	nown	
A. actors	B. authors	C. musicians	D. singers

	У			
A. is built	B. was built	C. has been built	D. had been built	
11. It would ha	ave been a good cro	op	•	
A. if the storm di			storm not swept	
C. Unless the sto	rm hadn't swept	D. hadn't	the storm swept	
	_		Tran	18
	1/	3		
12. Jo	hn: What do you th	nink of love story fi	lms?	
A. Oh, I f	ind them interesting	g B.	Yes, I do	
C. I think so		D. I watch the		
II. Identify the letter A, I	3. C or D that must		• •	
•		uy. He is a very bor		
A deli e i	-	C	D	
•		e has been a stunt m	ian for 5 years	
A	B	C nas occir a stant n	D	
	_	p her if she had ask	D	
3. He sai	A B	_	D	
1 It was not unti		_	_	
4. It was not unti		nome that Dave doe	s his homework	
HI D / d	A F		D	
III. Put the correct fo			_	
1. It was not until 1915				
		ık)		
		ompete)		
4. He is one of the most (bo				S
tall	king and never says	anything interesting	g.	
		OMPREHENSION	· •	
I. Read the passa	ge and mark the let	ter A, B, C or D to	fill in each gap.	
	The histor	•		
The world's first film was	shown in 1895	1 two F	rench brothers, Louis and	d
Auguste Lumiere. Although	n it only2	2 of short, si	mple scenes, people love	d
it and films have become	popular ever since.	The first films were	e silent, with titles on the	,
screen to3	the story. So	on the public had _	4 favorit	te
actors and actresses and, in		_		
a film with sound, was sho	•			
,	filr	-	7 1	
1. A. from		C. by	D. in	
2. A. belonged		C. contair		
3. A. explain			form D. join	
4. A. its		C. our	D. their	
		answer the followin		
n. Read the p	Foot		g questions.	
	1.001	vali		

The idea of two teams pushing backwards or forwards to each other began in ancient Egypt as a ceremony celebrating good harvests. The Roman army of Julius Caesar brought it to Britain, where people quickly began to play it. Today's association football, or soccer, comes directly from "association", which students called "Assoc".

The first description of English football appeared in 1775 in London. Rules of those days were not as strict as they are today, and games frequently ended in fights with broken arms and legs and even deaths. The number of players could exceed 500 and a game could last a day.

The birth of modern football took place in London in October 1863 when the football Association was formed, and in the following few years most of the rules as we know them were adopted. Today, big football games in London are played at Wembley Stadium, few miles from the centre of London.

	1. Who brought the idea of football to Britain?
	2. Where did the word "soccer" come from?
-	3. Were rules of those days as strict as they are today?
	4. When was modern football born?
	PART D. WRITING (2 pts)
	Rewrite the following sentences so that the meaning stays the same as the given ones.  1. Tom didn't learn hard enough to pass the final English exam. (Use the conditional sentence)
	If Tom
2.	Quan didn't listen to everybody's advice until he failed. (Use the structure "It was not until")
	It was not
•	3. We listen to pop music every day. We want to relax. ( Use to –infinitive ) We listen to
_	4. She puts aside a part of her salary to buy a dictionary. ( Make a question for the underlined part)
	<ul><li>II. Use the given words or phrases to make the meaningful sentences.</li><li>1. Uncle Ho/ born/ Nghe An/ 1890/ a Confucian family.</li></ul>

2. He/ be/ Vietnamese politician/ poet.					
	3. He/ visit/ many countries/ world.				
4. Uncle	Ho/ be/ four	nder of the People's liberate and u	-		d work/ all his life/
					·
			- THE END	-	
PART A. PHO		Ð	ÁP ÁN		
I. Choose the vocrrect answer 1. A	word whose un A, B, C or D. 2. B	3. D tress pattern is differen			the others. Circle the e the correct answer A, B,
		D VOCABULARY complete each of the fo	ollowing sente	nces. Circle the	correct answer A, B, C or
1. D	2. A	3. B	4. D	5. D	6. B
7. A	8. B	9. C or D that must be char	10. C	11. B	12. A
1. D	2. C	3. B	4. C	nences to be co	irect.
III. Put the cor 1. really	rect form of th 2. broken	e words in the bracket 3. competition	s in the following 4. boring	ing sentences.	
I. Read the pa	assage and ma	MPREHENSION (2 park the letter A, B, C of 3. A and answer the follow	or <b>D to fill in 6</b> 4. D		
1. The Roman 2. The word "s 3. No, they we	army of Julius soccer" comes eren't	Caesar (brought it to from "association"  orn) in October 1863.		5•	

PART D. WRITING (2 pts)

<ol> <li>I. Rewrite the following sentences so that the meaning stays the same as the given ones.</li> <li>If Tom had learned hard enough, he would have passed the final English exam.</li> <li>(If Tom had learned hard enough, he wouldn't have failed the)</li> <li>It was not until he failed that he listened to everybody's advice.</li> <li>We listen to pop music every day to relax.</li> <li>What does she put aside a part of her salary for?</li> <li>II. Use the given words or phrases to make the meaningful sentences.</li> <li>Uncle Ho was born in Nghe An in 1890 into a Confucian family.</li> <li>He was a Vietnamese politician and poet</li> <li>He visited many countries in the world</li> <li>Uncle Ho was the leader of the People's Republic of Vietnam and worked all his life to liberate and unify his country.</li> </ol>				
ĐỀ 2		ĐỀ THI HỌC KỲ II		
	Môn: Tiếng Anh Lớp 10			
	Thời gian: 45 phút			
Choose the underlined part among A, B, C or D that needs correcting.  Question 1. My friend lives in a old house in a small village.  A B C D  Question 2. In spite of the car was cheap, it was in good condition.  A B C D  Question 3. He wouldn't have begun to learn Russian if he knows the difficulties.  A B C D				
Question 4. What do you think of cartoon films? I find them interested.				
A B C D				
Find a word that has the underlined part pronounced differently from that of the others.				
Question 5. A. watched B.	kick <u>ed</u>	C. stopp <u>ed</u>	D. lov <u>ed</u>	
Question 6. A. photograph B. physics	5	C. Ste <u>ph</u> en	D. <u>ph</u> one	

 ${\it Read the passage carefully then choose the correct answers.}$